
CACS DECEMBER 2020 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 2....................................................Back to School 

Wednesday, Dec. 2…………………………….Gardners Candy Orders Due 

Monday, Dec. 7………………………………Crusaders Apparel Orders Due 

Monday, Dec. 7…………………………………………..……….SCRIP Order Day 

Wednesday, Dec. 9……………………………Google Classroom @ Home 

Friday, Dec. 11……………….………….……Virtual Christmas Celebration 

Wednesday, Dec. 16..................................Gardners Candy Delivery 

Friday, Dec. 18………………….………Christmas Movie Day (Jean’s Day) 

Wednesday, Dec. 23………………..Christmas Activities in Classrooms 

Wednesday, Dec. 23.............One Hour Early Dismissal (Jean’s Day) 

Thursday, Dec. 24—Friday, Jan. 1 ……………..….…….Christmas Break 

Monday, Jan. 4..………………………….……..…………………..Back to School 

 
Google Classroom…On Wednesday, December 9, students will “do” 
school from home with Google Classroom (unless we have a Snow Day 
before then).   We want to build upon our last practice day experience 
and keep the process fresh in parents’ and students’ minds.  As before, 
students will need to log into their accounts by 8:15 a.m.  (Kindergarten 
at 9:00 a.m.)  The online school day will include all of their classes and 
will run until 2:00 p.m.  A class period schedule and instructions on how 
to log in are on the website.  If you do not have enough devices for your 
family to participate or if you have any questions, please contact the 
office ASAP. 

Virtual Christmas Celebration…Join us on Facebook or 
at www.clearfieldchristian.com starting at 7:00 p.m. 
on Friday, December 11 for our Virtual Christmas 
Celebration. The video, showcasing Christmas music 
from students in Grades K-10, will be available 
through New Year’s Day.  Please share this special 
video with extended family and friends.  

THANK YOU! 
Gardner’s Candy Sale…Thank you to all who sold candy for the 
Booster’s Sale.  Candy orders will be sent home with students at 
dismissal unless other arrangements are made.  If you would like 
to pick up your candy, it will be available for pick up from 12:00 
pm to 1:00 pm on Wednesday, December 16th.  Please call the 
school to let us know that you will be picking up so that we can 
have it ready for you in between the main glass doors.  Please 
wear a mask while you are picking up your candy order.  Thanks 
for all of your hard work! Money is due by Wednesday, January 6.   

 

BE PREPARED 
Masks and Water Bottles- Please be diligent in making sure your 
student is prepared for the school day with a clean mask and a full 
water bottle (or 2). We do have extras for those who infrequently 
forget, but we do NOT have enough to provide for students 
DAILY!  

 

 

 

http://www.clearfieldchristian.com/

